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K9 units from both Canada and the Twin Cities got a refresher course Tuesday in South St. Paul.

K9's from as far away as Winnipeg were learning scent tracking techniques from the officers with the Eagan Police Department.

The course is organized by the Flint Hills Resources Training Facility which helps both the officers and the dogs.

More than 6,000 officers and their K9's have gone through training at Flint Hills.
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